
Courtesy visit by Ambassador Yanagi to 
Minister of Planning and International Cooperation H.E. Mr. Shraideh 

 
On 18 October 2020, Mr. YANAGI Hidenao, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid a 
courtesy visit to H.E. Mr. Nasser SHRAIDEH, Minister of Planning and International 
Cooperation of the new government formed on 12 October. Ambassador Yanagi discussed 
with H.E. Mr. Shraideh on Japan’s assistance in Jordan and the economic policy of the 
new government. The Minister expressed the gratitude for Japan’s assistance, hoping to 
further strengthen the relationship of two countries and the cooperation will be continued 
in the future as well. 

 

 
From the left side: Ms. Miyahara, Chief Representative of JICA Jordan Office, 

 H.E. Mr. Shraideh, Ambassador Yanagi 


